
Good afternoon Mr. Willis and Mr. Hinners, 
 
The Brooklawn PD has received your Thank You cards, tourniquets, and combat gauze.  
 
I just wanted to reach out to say THANK YOU, it truly was awesome seeing all those signed Thank You 
cards. 
 
We are a very small PD (nine Officers), which made it very easy for me to get some cards and items to 
every officer. I put them in a bag and wrote “You Are Appreciated” on it.  
 
The work your Association is doing is outstanding! I will certainly keep the USDSA in mind for future 
training and programs. 
 
On behalf of the Brooklawn Police Department, Thank You again for the awesome package. 
 
Stay safe, hope all had a Great Thanksgiving and God bless you all! 
 
Respectfully,  
 
Shamus 
 

Chief Shamus Ellis #700 

Brooklawn Police Department 
301 Christiana Street 
Brooklawn, NJ 08030 
856-456-0750 ext. 111 
856-456-4661 (fax) 
 


